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SCIENTIFIC AND STATISTICAL COMMITTEE REPORT ON 
REVIEW OF REBUILDING PLANS 

 
Dr. Michael O’Farrell (Southwest Fisheries Science Center) and members of the Salmon Technical 
Team (STT) briefed the Scientific and Statistical Committee (SSC) about the five draft salmon 
rebuilding plans.  All five plans had the rebuilding and economic analysis removed, hence the SSC 
did not review the plans at this time.  Dr. O’Farrell reported that the STT is working on the plans 
using the SSC recommendations from the November 2018 meeting.  They intend to submit a final 
draft of the Chinook plans in April; however, the coho plans may not be ready until June. 
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